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RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

Your ref:

31% December 2001

Donna Scott

Solicitor
CSA 25 Adelaide Street
Belfast BT2 8FH

Dear Donna

RACHEL FERGUSON

I refer to the above matter.

I now enclose for your attention a statement from Dr J Johnston, Paediatric SHO.

Dr. Johnston makes reference to Dr. Curran, Mr Zafar. I have not requested reports
from these doctors, as they have not written in the notes.

Yours sincerely

THERESE BROWN

RISK MANAGEMENT CO-ORDINATOR

022-061-160



